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MERIT AWARD WINNERS 

FOR NOVEMBER 
 

 
 

 
 

RAFFLE TICKETS 
Tickets are due December 1st.  Daily draws for the 

Twelve Days of Christmas Raffle begins on 

December 7th.  Winners will be called on the 

phone and will be posted on the school website 

and in the newsletter too. Good luck to everyone! 

School Council thanks you for your co-

operation with this fundraiser! 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Dear OLM Families, 

 

This year the Faith Life Committee is 

spearheading a Christmas Food Drive during the 

Advent Season.  Individual food hampers will be 

placed in classrooms to collect non-perishable 

food items from December 1 - 15.  Students from 

each class are encouraged to bring in a food item 

to help fill their hamper.  The food items collected 

then will be sorted and divided to be distributed to 

our local food banks.  Let’s continue to spread 

KINDNESS and help spread Christmas joy during 

this Season of Advent.  

 

 

Parent Survey- Transition to School from 

Remote and Vice Versa 
 

 
Yesterday you were sent a message via School 

Messenger about the next date of changing 

between the two learning models being Monday, 

January 4, 2020. The Board will be accepting 

requests to change starting on Monday, November 

30 and if you wish to transition between the two 

learning models, please complete the survey by 

midnight Friday, December 11.  Please see your  
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email for more details on the process and you will 

find the link to the survey as well as to apply for 

busing through TriBoard should your child be 

coming back to face-to-face learning.  

 

Please note that this is a request for movement and 

not a guaranteed placement in a new classroom. 

Depending on the number of requests received, 

ALCDSB may establish a waiting list, similar to 

other Boards in Ontario. If you are considering 

movement between the two learning models, 

please consider the following: 

• Due to many changes required at the school level 

and considerations for student wellness and 

achievement, we do not encourage families to go 

back and forth between Remote Learning and In-

Person Learning.  

• Changing between learning models does have an 

impact on staffing, physical distancing and space 

allocation. Please be patient with us as we take the 

week of December 14-18 to place students in 

classrooms. Once you complete the survey, 

updated information (i.e., who your teacher is) will 

not be immediate.  

• Similar to your child changing schools, the 

curriculum is not connected and taught in the same 

order at every school. The units of study will not 

necessarily match up so there may be gaps or 

overlap in a student’s programming if they move 

between the two modes of learning. 

 

We remain committed to the health and safety of 

all our students. We continue to provide families 

with updates from our local public health units and 

the Ministry of Education as they become 

available. We look forward to welcoming students 

back into our Catholic learning communities and 

are pleased to offer Remote Learning for families 

who require this option. If you have any additional 

questions, please contact Mrs. Flagler Edwards. 

Please click here to access the survey. 

 

 
A New Way to Report Your Child’s 

Absence is Here! 
 

Parents/Guardians can report their child’s absences 

using the School Messenger APP, Safe Arrival Website 

or by calling the Toll Free number. Please visit our 

School’s website for Parent FAQ’s.   

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Our next virtual School Council Meeting will be 

on December 7 at 6:30 p.m.  
 

 

 
 
The Virtual Scholastic Book Fair is now open. 

The dates for the book fair are Monday, November 

30 to Monday, December 7. To access our Book 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FResponsePage.aspx%3Fid%3DeWrjBJpsTkKu9WekMhYEwRzrT9IR-q5Iv0DNEpEbcadURUY0NkRMRUVNWFU0WEpHMTFITEI5Uk42Vi4u&data=04%7C01%7Cmberthelot%40alcdsb.on.ca%7Cc4211c0b14d645ca4c9208d896017616%7C04e36a796c9a424eaef567a4321604c1%7C1%7C0%7C637424280773454791%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=uu0rGnLi8LdsQNKmOgcOEeX4SY7uTF%2FxKIrvK0DxiB0%3D&reserved=0


   

Fair go to: https://bookfairs-

canada.myshopify.com/pages/5151908 

All proceeds of the Scholastic Book Fair will 

purchase new resources for the students and 

staff of OLM. 

Thank you for your continue support of our 

Learning Commons. Mrs. Gabourie LRA 

 

 

OLM Christmas Candy Kebobs 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Candy Kebobs are usually purchased 

at our annual Christmas concert, however this year 

with things being so different, we wanted to send 

home some Christmas cheer! Candy Kebobs will 

be available to purchase until December 8th and 

you will be able to pick up your order on 

December 16th at SheNanagans (across from 

Millennium Park on Hastings St. N.). They are 

$3.50 ea.  

 

 

 
 

Advent Wreath Making 2020 (1st time 

virtually) on November 25th . Beautiful wreaths 

are now ready for the 1st Sunday of Advent (Nov. 

29). Thanks to L. Cannon for organizing, T. 

McEnery for showing us how & to School Council 

for sponsoring. Come, thou Long Expected Jesus. 

@alcdsb #alcdsbwelcome  
 

 
 

 

December 4th 

 
Or Peppermint Day 

(do not fret if you do not have an ugly sweater, 
you may chew peppermint gum today) 

 
 

December 11th 

 

Christmas Festive Attire Day 

 
(antlers, Santa hats, green, red and/or white) 

 

 

December 18th 

 

PJ or Comfy Day 
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We recycled our first two pails of batteries.  That 

is 45.34 kg. of batteries kept out of landfills!  Our 

next goal is to earn our 25% Recycled Badge.  

Thanks for helping us meet our goals! 

As the Christmas/holiday season approaches 

remember to bring in your dead batteries to the 

school to be recycled ! This includes batteries out  

of Christmas lights or decorations or batteries from 

your smoke detectors or toys! Miss Carrigan  

 

Christmas Cards 
  

   
 

 

 
December 21st – January 1st 

First Day back to School is January 4th 

 

BRRRRR! 

 
Winter is here!  Please be reminded that outdoor 

recess during the lunch period is 40 minutes and 

there can also be a lengthy wait at the end of the 

day for individual buses to arrive.  Please be sure 

your child is dressed appropriately for outdoor 

play at school; snow pants; warm, water-proof 

gloves/mittens, warm scarves & hats; and of 

course, boots.  It is also a good idea to send in 

extra pairs of dry mittens and socks. 
 

INCLEMENT WEATHER 

BUS DELAYS & CANCELLATIONS 

 
Parents of bussed students are reminded to 

review/update their emergency contact 

information with the school and listen to local 

radio stations for bus delays/cancellations. Parents 

can also log onto the Transportation Department’s 

website at www.triboard.on.ca, look at “Is My Bus 

Running” at the top left side of the webpage.  

Select a school and view the status of all routes 

into that school OR type in a bus number and view 

the status of that individual bus route.  Click on the 

“sign up” area on our home page (upper right area 

of home page) to receive an email/text notification 

of cancellations/delays affecting the bus you sign 

up for.  

http://www.triboard.on.ca/

